
August 23, 2022

Dear Value Customer,

Thank you for your continued business. We will shift production for our U Vacua Vacuum Insulation
Panels (VIP) from our factory in Thailand to Japan in September 2022.

This is inform you effective today, that the part numbers for our U Vacua VIP have changed as follows.
We ask that all your new orders use our New Part Number.

Old Part Number New Part Number
TZB7780E  CNRZZB77800 
TZB7790E  CNRZZB77900 
TZB7800E  CNRZZB78000 
TZB7840E  CNRZZB78400 
TZB7860E  CNRZZB78600 
TZB7870E  CNRZZB78700 
TZB7880E  CNRZZB78800 
TZB9810E  CNRZZB98100 
TZB9820E  CNRZZB98200 
TZB9830E  CNRZZB98300 
TZB9840E  CNRZZB98400 
TZB9850E  CNRZZB98500 
TZB9860E  CNRZZB98600 

Again thank you for your continued business and looking forward to growing it even more.

Sincerely,

Tai Katoh
Panasonic Industrial Devices Sales Co. of America,
Division Company of Panasonic Corporation of North America




